
Rob Eichem 
 
Solebury School faculty member and Athletic Director Rob Eichem, 45, died  
peacefully on Wednesday, February 10, 2021 at Thomas Jefferson University Hospital 
in Philadelphia, following a sudden onset medical event at his home on campus. 
 
Rob arrived at Solebury School in 2001, where he taught English and History, and for 
the past 12 years, served as its Director of Athletics. 
 
Rob actively participated and coached in many of our Solebury Township Parks & 
Recreation sports programs - baseball, basketball, soccer -  and coordinated the use of 
the Solebury School gym for our youth basketball program and our youth wrestling 
program through all those years. 
 
He not only coached our Intramural basketball teams, but for the past 6 years was the 
Head Coach of our 8th grade Boys Travel Basketball Team. 
 
He coached for many years in our Baseball program and served as Vice-President of 
the Solebury Baseball League’s Board of Directors for 5 years. 
 
A genuine friend of the community, Rob leaves behind his wife Rachel and three young 
boys.  He will truly be missed. 
 
Information on the planned life celebration for Rob and memorial donations in lieu of 
flowers can be found on the Wright & Ford website at:   
https://www.wrightfamily.com/obituary/robert-eichem 
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